Coler, Larry

From: Java Enterprises [java@rebeltec.net]

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:27 PM

To: '‘Zane Kuenzler'; 'Jerry Allen’

Cc: Coler, Larry; Koepsell, Arthur

Subject: RE: 20 day comment period waiver - Chesnee #1 rev2

| approve waiving the 20 day comment period for the Chesnee #1 rev2.

;""/ Pt om

Clhogonre Cosnty Cammissianc

From Zane Kuenzler rmallto zanekuenzler@kfrcorp com]
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:18 PM

To: Jerry Allen; Jerry Allen

Cc: Coler Larry; Arthur Koepsell

Subject: 20 day comment period waiver - Chesnee #1 rev2

New contacts at COGCC included in this email...CCd above. Thanks ZK

Mr. Allen,
Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation is asking the COGCC to expedite approval for the following the
Chesnee #1 well. The information for the well is as follows:

'Received | Operator Name Status _ Well Name/Number
Posted | Number Opsrator Contact, (eForm Link)| | status Date (Document Link)

O7/24/2012'KUENZLER & FLORA RESERVE COMPANY JAKE FLORA [IN PROCESS | | 07/25/2012 CHESNEE

07/25/2012 - 10299 | (720)988-5375 @ 2237429 | 1

Rational for the request to expedite is included in the letter below: If you would approve waiving the 20 day
comment period in an email (to the parties CCd above) it would help us out immensely. Should you have any
questions or concerns please call.

Best Regards,

Zane Kuenzler

Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation
http://www kfrcorp.com/
720.261.2019

Letter of Exigent Circumstances
Chesnee #1, Section 7 Township 14 South, Range 44 West, 6" P.M.,
Cheyenne County, Colorado
From: Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation
Re: Form 2 and 2A approval due to drilling schedule and rig move

To: Mr. Thom Kerr, Acting Director, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

Date: 8/5/2011



Director Kerr,

Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation respectfully requests expedited approval of the Forms 2 and 2A for the
above captioned well. The Chesnee #1 well is located in Section 7 of Township 14 South, Range 44 West, 6
P.M., Cheyenne County , Colorado . Kuenzler & Flora has an approved permit one mile to the northeast in
Section 5 of the same township for the Harley #1.

Per a Farmout agreement with Anadarko Petroleum Corporation drilling must commence prior to August 31,
2012 on the permitted Harley #1 well. The rig is scheduled to move in August 15™ to satisfy this requirement.
Should the Forms 2 and 2A be approved for the Chesnee #1 in time, the rig could be moved the one mile and
begin drilling immediately.

This would be the most efficient use of time and resources in our upcoming drilling plan for the area, and
would in fact save approximately $35,000 over alternate well scheduling. The Chesnee #1 well has a Surface
Use Agreement in place with the landowners; said agreement does not require Department of Wildlife or
Department of Health and Public Safety audits. Also, the Local Government Designee, Jerry Allen, has been
contacted as to this issue.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns please
contact me at the number or e-mail below.

Best regards,

Zane Kuenzler

Petroleum Engineer

Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation
Phone: 720.261.2019

Email: zanekuenzler@kfrcorp.com




